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Highland Gate article had ?omission?, says reader

	Your most recent article that summarized the October 28 Town Planning meeting regarding the Highland Gate development

proposal once again opted to omit any mention of ClubLink as owner and developer of the golf course lands.

It is ClubLink that owns the land, ClubLink that is once again trying to develop the land (it is their right, yes, but they are pushing

for too much) and, most importantly, ClubLink that is avoiding all social responsibility and failing to live up to its good corporate

citizenship, and they should be named publicly so that everyone knows all of the players involved in this ongoing story.

Geranium Homes is constantly painted as the bad guy here. Please be a responsible journalist and tell the full story: ClubLink and

Geranium are really one entity in this story.

D. Russell

Aurora
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